
United Methodist Connec�onal FCU is now Faith Connec�on Federal Credit Union 

Dear Members and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce a significant milestone in the history of our credit union. United Methodist 
Connec�onal FCU has undergone a transforma�ve rebranding and emerged as Faith Connec�on Federal Credit 
Union (Faith Connec�on FCU). We wanted to take this opportunity to share this exci�ng news with you, our valued 
members. 

Since our establishment in 1960 as Georgia Methodist Federal Credit Union, we have con�nuously evolved to 
beter serve your financial needs. Along this journey, we have experienced various changes in our name and field of 
membership. Today, we stand proud as Faith Connec�on FCU, a credit union dedicated to mee�ng you where you 
are and providing excellent service while saving you money. 

Our commitment to you, our members, remains unwavering throughout this transi�on. No mater where life takes 
you, we want to be there to offer you the best financial services possible. Your trust and sa�sfac�on are at the 
heart of everything we do. Faith Connec�on FCU's field of membership remains focused on serving the members of 
the North Georgia, South Georgia, Florida, and Alabama-West Florida Conferences of the United Methodist Church. 

As we embark on this new chapter, you can expect to see changes taking place over the coming months. Our 
website, physical facili�es, and various other spaces will undergo updates to reflect our new iden�ty. We are 
excited to embrace this fresh look and feel, ensuring that it aligns with our mission and resonates with you, our 
cherished members. We want to express our gra�tude for your con�nued trust and loyalty. It is because of 
members like you that we have grown and thrived over the years. Your support fuels our passion to deliver 
excep�onal financial services and help you achieve your goals. 

We understand that you may have ques�ons regarding eligibility, field of membership, or accessing our credit union 
during this transi�on. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our team so we can assist you and provide any 
necessary informa�on. 

Thank you for being a part of our credit union family. We look forward to serving you as Faith Connec�on Federal 
Credit Union and con�nuing our journey together. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan M. Cur�s 
NMLS #2436924  
Execu�ve Vice President 
United Methodist Connec�onal FCU 
Phone/Text/Fax: 770-835-4994 
Office: 770-565-3794 

“Banking in Faith” 

To receive email updates from UMC FCU, click here. 

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=cqowiykab&p=oi&m=1111063476738

